
During the Coronavirus pandemic, to 

protect the health of our patients, the 

surgery will accept telephone requests 

for repeat medication. 

 

We ask that if you telephone the surgery 

for your medication, that you do so 

between the hours of 2.00pm and 

4.00pm. 

 

We also ask that you have the list of 

medications you wish to order ready 

before phoning the surgery so that your 

telephone call can be dealt with 

efficiently by the reception staff. 

 

Thank you 


